
 

First announcement 

Nordic Children Camp 2022 
Skælskør, Danmark 

11.07 – 16.07.2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We, at the Danish Deaf Youth Association, are proud to welcome you to the Nordic Children's Camp 2022 

at Skælskør, Denmark. 

 

We will stay at Egeruphytten, located at the address Egerupvej 49, 4300 Skælskør. Joint transport will be 

arranged from Copenhagen Airport on 11 July and back again on 16 July. The cottage is located in scenic 

surroundings close to forest and beach. Several fun activities and excursions are planned, so it's just about 

looking forward to the camp! 

 

 

Egeruphytten 

Skovtårnet 



 

The camp is for children between 9-12 years old. There is room for 10 participants + 2 leaders from each 

country. The camp is for deaf children with sign language as a mother tongue, but hearing children of deaf 

parents are also welcome. 

 

We are still working on getting the budget in place, so we can not disclose prices etc. at present, but it 

comes around February / March 2021 along with the program for the camp. 

 

For further questions, contact secretary general Michael Weber Steenberg at ddu@ddu.dk - or the youth 

associations in your countries. 

 

We look forward to welcome you all to a week in beautiful Denmark! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Klatrepark 


